
Professional Learning:

YES! It’s For You
The O�ce of Early Childhood (OEC), Behavioral Health Initiatives will be hosting 
a webinar focused on engaging in professional learning experiences not only for 
your personal well-being and growth, but also for the early childhood professional 
you wish to be, no matter what role you play. 

This webinar will promote a sense of value and purpose to engage in professional 
learning both for the individual and for program growth. It will also heighten 
awareness around professional learning opportunities. 

The session will include: 
 Opening remarks from Deborah Adams PhD, Education Consultant, OEC
 Engaging panel discussion to share how to find professional learning opportunities
 Closing remarks from Janet Humphryes, MA, Dynamic Coaching Systems

WHEN: WHERE:

https://zoom.us/webinar/register/
WN_0SMm-VuSSTCAuY_S5mZViQ

 January 23, 2023 
at 1:00pm

23
Register Via Zoom with the link below:

Spanish interpretation will be available.

https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_0SMm-VuSSTCAuY_S5mZViQ



